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From: knight christine 
Sent: 17 July 2023 17:05
To: Richmond Local Plan
Subject: Local plan

This is to register my objection to the idea of buildings being built in Station Road, Teddington of mid-rise height.  
I understand this could mean 5 or 6 storey buildings.  
There have been plans submitted before for buildings of 3 storeys and those have been rejected as unsuitable for the 
location. Particularly the Garden Centre. I am not sure why this is now acceptable.  
This is a quiet residential street on one side. The impact of any new buildings of any height more than the existing 
buildings will affect everyone already in the road. There will be a loss of light in the evenings and a very great impact 
on the visual aspect of the road. The business park is a very well shielded development. And as parking is very 
difficult in this area, I am sure the development will increase this problem.  
Please do not approve this change to this area. It will impact everyone in Station Road.  
Thank You  
Christine Knight. A long term resident   


